
Saturday August 20 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
The Historic Preservation Office has released a draft guideline for the repair and 
replacement of windows on historic property which would apply to homes in the 
Woodley Park Historic District.  The proposal will be presented to the Historic 
Preservation Review Board at its meeting on Thursday September 22nd.  Comments on 
the draft for the Board's consideration may be submitted to Steve Callcott or presented 
in person at the September meeting.  If you have any thoughts on the proposal or think 
WPCA should take a position on it, please let me know. 
 
The Friends of the Cleveland Park Library is sponsoring a six-session "Immigrants in 
America" Book Discussion Series beginning on Thursday September 15th from 7 to 
8:45 pm at the Library.  Details are available on the Library's website.  Space is limited, 
so call the Library at (202) 282-3080 to register. 
 
ANC Redistricting.  In the Spring, the DC Council adopted boundaries of the eight 
Wards to reflect the 2010 census.  The next task is to adjust the Advisory Neighborhood 
Commissions and the districts in them in response to the population shifts in the ten 
years since the last census.  Task forces have been established in each Ward to 
recommend new boundaries to the Council.  The overall boundaries of our ANC (3C) 
will likely change, as will those of most if not all of the individual districts.  There are 
several Woodley Park residents on the Ward 3 task force (including me).  If you have 
any thoughts about this redistricting process, let me know and I can pass them on to the 
larger group. 
 
CALENDAR 
 
The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month.  
The next meeting is September 7th at Stanford. 
 
The Woodley Park East annual fall alley sale will be Saturday September 24 (rain 
date October 1). Contact Judy Shapiro for information. 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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